Bath Water District
Legal Notice

The Bath Water District gives notice to the public that on February 13, 2023 at the Bath Water District office at 1 Lambard Street, the trustees of the Bath Water District will hold a public hearing and hear comments on a proposed water rate increase.

	
	Effective May 1, 2023
	Effective April 1, 2024

	
	% Increase
	$ Increase
	% Increase
	$ Increase

	Residential
	           19.98 %
	$      262,980
	          20.00 %
	$          315,884

	Commercial
	           19.95 %
	          72,603
	          20.00 %
	              87,288

	Industrial
	           19.98 %
	          88,416
	          20.00 %
	            106,193

	Governmental
	           19.98 %
	          11,673
	          20.00 %
	              14,021

	Private Fire Protection
	           20.00 %
	          99,045
	          20.00 %
	            118,854

	Public Fire Protection
	           20.00 %
	          39,728
	          20.00 %
	              47,673

	Sales for Resale
	             4.00 %
	          11,939
	            4.00 %
	              12,418

	Other Water Revenue
	           10.00 %
	            1,347
	          10.00 %
	                1,482

	       Overall Increase
	           18.44 %
	$      587,732
	          18.64 %
	$          703,813



Public Fire Protection rates are determined pursuant to Chapter 69 of the Public Utilities Commission Rules.

The last approved water rate increase was filed September 1, 2015.  The proposed increase will allow the District to keep up with increasing costs and continue to make improvements to the treatment and distribution systems.  The average residential customer will see an increase of approximately 29 cents per day.

Pursuant to 35-A MRSA Section (6104A), a customer has the right to request additional information relating to the present and proposed rates from the District, the right to an open and fair hearing, and the right to assistance from the Public Advocate.

A copy of material supporting the proposed rate changes will be available at the District Office and the City Hall for inspection on and after January 20, 2023.  If you have any questions or desire additional information, you may call Nathan Bodge, Superintendent or the Administrative Director of the PUC at 
(207) 287-2445.

                

